
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Leslie Goss <lesliegoss@mac.com> 
Friday, September 30, 2016 4:01 PM 
Moore-Love, Karla 

Subject: Re: Goss Comments on Terwilliger Boulevard Sewer Project 

Yes please, October 26th. Thank you. 

Leslie 0. Goss 
11888 SW Breyman Ave. 
Portland, OR. 97219 
Cell (503) 819-7818 

> On Sep 30, 2016, at 3:50 PM, Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 
> 
> Hello Leslie, 
> 
> Unfortunately, all five Communications spots are filled for Oct. 12th. October 19th has one spot left but, 
Commissioner Fish will be absent. 
> 
> Currently, all members of Council are expected to attend the October 26th meeting. Will that date work for 
you? 
> 
> Regards, 
> Karla 
> Karla Moore-Love !Council Clerk 
> City of Portland I Office of the City Auditor 
> 1221 SW 4th Ave Rm 130 
> Portland OR 97204-1900 
> 
> email: Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov 
> Testimony Email: cctestimony@portlandoregon.gov 
> phone: 503.823.4086 
> Clerk's Webpage: www.portlandoregon.gov/auditor/councilclerk 
> 
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Leslie Goss [mailto:lesliegoss@mac.com] 
> Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 4:34 PM 
> To: Council Clerk - Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> 
> Subject: Goss Comments on Terwilliger Boulevard Sewer Project 
> 
> I wish to provide comments at the Wednesday, October 13th City Council meeting about the Portland 
Bureau of Environmental Services' Terwilliger Boulevard Sewer Project. 
> 
> Thank you, 
> Niez 
> 
> Leslie Goss 
> 11888 SW Breyman Avenue 
> Portland, OR 97219 
> cell 503.819.7818 
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> 
> 
> 
> 

1183 

Request of Leslie Goss to address Council regarding Bureau of 
Environmental Services Terwilliger Blvd Sewer Project (Communication) 

Filed OCT 18 2016 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Audit r of the City of Portland 

Deputy 

-
OCT 2 6 2016 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 
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